
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/20/2022 12:42:58 AM

First name: Julie

Last name: Rolshoven

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Government (national , state, wilderness, parks, forest service, etc,

 

Please understand, I'm not against preserving what is there, I'm against destroying what is there! There is no way

this expansion will not damage the lakefront, the water quality and the water and wastewater services in place

now. The wildlife, the Bob Marshall wilderness, the Mission Mountain Wilderness, the entire Seeley-Swan

wilderness corridor will be impacted. I know the lodge and cabins are old and some updates would make them

friendlier to the wilderness and visitors. I have appreciated this area in ALL 4 seasons for my entire life (literally,

from 2 weeks old) and for others to have that opportunity to be here would be a wonderful share! But for big

business and a few greedy people to destroy it in order that they can make money fast would be a SIN! These

folks don't care about the lake, the animals, the wilderness, the moral/ethical thing to do, let alone about anyone

who lives, comes and cares about this small lake or the surrounding area! Conservation groups, PLEASE step up

and save a beautiful area from being ruined by greed! Government officials, please stop whoever is pushing this

through, I can only guess, at their own benefit. 


